
From: Brenda Sutherland  
Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2024 4:28 PM 
To: Planning 
Subject: Application No. 2024/0849/T. Date. 4 March 2024 
 
I was surprised, and  not a little offended, to receive notification of this 
planning application - not least because the applicant, Mrs. Sheila Peacock, 
never even had the courtesy to email me about it, let alone come and consult 
with me or seek my co-operation with her request. 
Mrs. Peacock seems to be posing as the owner of the tree she’s referring to.   
She’s not.   The tree is on my property, and furthermore offers no kind of 
hazard or damage to the adjoining  Farrier Street properties.     Being to the 
south, it doesn’t even shade them.   It is, of course, in a Conservation area. 
 
As for having this and the other trees in the street pruned:   The last time the 
Origin Housing Association were allowed to carry out such work they drastically 
overstepped their brief, threatening the health of the trees, risking die-back 
and ruining their attractiveness. 
 
If Mrs.Peacock wishes to have trimmed the ends of those branches that slightly 
overhang the boundary line between my garden and the car park,  I would 
appreciate her discussing it with me and seeking my cooperation with her 
request. 
 
I wish to emphatically reject this application. 
 
Yours 
 
Brenda Sutherland 
 
 
 


